
Many of Webster High's girls sports enthu-
siasts flocked to Brentwood Bowling Lanes
again this year. Membership in G.A.A. was
the only requirement for participation in the
two tournaments, one held each s em est e r.
For girls who wanted to learn to bowl or to
improve their skills, a movie and special in-
structions were offered by the bowling alley be-
fore competition began in the fall.

Girls were divided into two groups, eight
odd and eight even numbered teams, which
bewled on alternating Mondays. Each team
was given the opportunity to bowl against
every other team in its group.

Girls not only competed for high team rat-
ings but for high individual scores. In first
semester bowling Patti McDonnell and Marilyn
Culps teams tied for first place with a four
hundred and e.jghty-five average. Joan Ras-
mussen was the highest individual scorer. All
individual scores above one hundred and
twenty were posted on the gym bulletin board
after each round.

Although not everyone was this professional
a "bunch" of fun was once again provided for
the G.A.A. bowlers.

Girls' basketball is divided into two sections:
intramurals and coaching.
Those who sign up for intramurals partici-

pate in the five games which are set up as a
tournament among the intramural teams. This
year Ginny Fortnum's team took first place.
To qualify for coaching each girl must pass

a basketball skill test. Those who make coach-
_ing then compete for the' three class teams from
the sophomore, junior, and senior grades. Alter
the class games are over, the top basketball
team, Varsity, is chosen from the three teams.
In the roster of games, the sophomore class

team lost to Kirkwood, beat Maplewood, lost
to Ladue, and beat Ritenour. A loss to Univer-
sity City and victory over Ritenour and Kirk-
weed, were the results of the junior teams. The
senior class team, with a win over Maplewood
lost to Ladue and University City, thus conclud-
ing their season.
Basketball Sports Day, held on February

thirteenth, climaxed the "buckets" season. Web-
ster ad Maplewood were co-hostesses as soph-
omores loss to Ferguson, the junior team lost
to Normandy, and the seniors beat Wellston.
These concluded a very competitive and sue-

ccssful year for those who participated in bas-
ketball.
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